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Board Announces Memorial Brick
Sidewalk Campaign

At their May 18 meeting, the Board of Trustees kicked
off the planning for the 25th anniversay celebration of the
Heymann Historical Society by approving a campaign to
install a memorial brick sidewalk at the Church.  The Soci-
ety, formed in December 1981, will celebrate the 25th an-
niversary in 2006.  Specific activities honoring the anniver-
sary will be scheduled and announced at a later date.

The goal of the Trustees is to install a brick sidewalk
leading up to the front steps of the church in the summer of
2004.  The deteriorating steps will  be replaced,  and a new
handrail and lanscaping installed.

HHS members will have the opportunity to purchase
a memorial brick for the sidewalk.  Each brick will have 3
lines, with 14 spaces each, available for engraving.  The
Board set a price of $50 for HHS members to purchase
and engrave each brick.  The proceeds from the sale of
the memorial bricks will be used to support ongoing
maintenace of the Church.

The Board is excited about this campaign and the sig-
nificant upgrade the memorial brick sidewalk will  provide
to the church property.  The November newsletter will

contain an order form for the memorial bricks.  If you
have any questions about this campaign, please contact
any HHS Trustee.

In other news, the Board approved the development
of two new gifts for sale: a collector plate series and a
Heymann Historical Society afghan “throw”.   Jackie
Hyman is working on contacting suppliers and collecting
the art work and pictures for each type of gift.  The goal is
to be able to offer these items for purchase in time for the
Holidays. Proceeds from the sale support the restoration
and maintenance of the Church and Friendship Hall.

Trustees Chase Heyman, Matthew Heyman, and Lou
Zorn, members of a committe studying the issue of up-
grades to Friendship Hall, were scheduled to meet the week
after the Board meeting to further discuss the issue.

These decisions were made at the Board meeting,
held on May 18, 2003 at the home of Lou and Norma
Zorn, Scheid Road, Sandusky, Ohio.  Trustees present in-
cluded Lou Zorn, David Hyman, Kurt Heyman, Maurice
Heyman, Ulrike Gapp, Albert Horn, Matthew Heyman,
Elden Plue, Pearl Schwochow, and Chase Heyman.  Min-
utes were recorded by Acting Secretary David Hyman.

           ——Reported by Katy (Heyman) Sherlock
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From the President

Hello Cousins,
The February 2003 meeting

of the Heymann Historical Soci-
ety Board of Trustees was post-
poned until May 18th so our new-
est Board member, Ulrike Gapp from Burschwalbach, Ger-
many, could be present for the meeting.  Several of the local
cousins joined the Board and their spouses at Zorn Acres for
a delicious potluck dinner in honor of Ulrike.  She spent about
three weeks visiting cousins and touring in the States.  We
welcomed her to the Board and know she will be a valuable
asset for us as she will be a good contact for our European
cousins.

The Board decided to proceed with the brick sidewalk
project.  You will find more information about this in the news-
letter (see page 1).  There are several maintenance items
that need to be addressed at the church including painting the
exterior, which is under contract to be completed, and the
replacement of the front steps.

A committee of Chase Heyman, Matthew Heyman, and
Lou Zorn was formed to investigate the feasibility of adding
rest rooms, storage area including electrical and plumbing.
The Committee met the week after the full board meeting,
and determined that we need to proceed with caution so that
we do not add excessively to the ongoing expenses we have
with maintaining the existing property.  At the present time,
the Friendship Hall is only used for the annual reunion on the
first Sunday in August of every year.  We welcome your
comments on this issue and appreciate your continued sup-
port.

Your cousin, Lou Zorn, President.

Ulrike Gapp, newest Trustee, May 18, 2003.  Photo courtesy of Elden Plue.

Heymann Historical Society
Officers and Trustees 2003–2004

President
Louis H. Zorn  (419) 433–4678

Vice President
David A. Hyman  (419) 399–4659

Secretary
William C. Seaman  (313) 884–0624

Treasurer
Kurt E. Heyman  (419) 433–6671

Assistant Treasurer
Maurice L. Heyman  (614) 885–3327

Trustees

From the Editor: Reflections on Hunt’s Corners column
will return in the Fall issue.  While I am interested in receiving
your ideas and items for the column, the column’s focus for the
next issue will be those involved in service to community and
country.  Of particular interest are letters to and from the front
lines to families back at home—of any generation.  Please send
any items or ideas to Katy Sherlock, at the address listed above.
Thank you.

Ulrike Gapp
Chase B. Heyman

Matt Heyman
Albert H. Horn, Jr.

Elden H. Plue
Pearl J. Schwochow

William F. Heiman
Kurt E. Heyman

Maurice L. Heyman
David A. Hyman

William C. Seaman
Louis H. Zorn

Newsletter published by the Heymann Historical Society
twice per year, generally spring and fall.

Editor and layout: Katy Heyman Sherlock
Technical assistance: Tom Sherlock

Do you have a story or photographs or news that you’d
like to share?  We are interested in your news items and family
updates (births, marriages, and deaths) both for publication in
future issues and to update our records.

Send items for publication and recording to:
Katy Sherlock

32972 Thorndyke Ct, Farmington Hills, Michigan  48334
Email: sherlock@tm.net

 (248) 865–2614.

Spring issue—items due April 10
Fall (November) issue—items due October 10

Change of address:
Jane Heyman Tinker

13211 Patten Tract Road
Monroeville, Ohio  44847

Email: ehfinc@accnorwalk.com
(419) 465-2005
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Hunt’s Corners Church
§

A National Historic District
Property

First organized on August 14, 1858 as the German Evangelical Reformed Church, the congregation moved into a newly built
Hunt’s Corners Church building in 1866. In 1982 the remaining members of the congregation transferred the deed to the
Heymann Historical Society to allow for preservation of the building. On September 2, 1993 the Hunt’s Corners district was
added to the National Register of Historic Places by the National Park Service, United States Department of the Interior.

Photo courtesy of Elden Plue.

From Our Cousin In Germany

Sunday, May 25.  Group touring New York, stops for a break at Ellis
Island, with view of Manhattan in the background.  From left: Carol

Germond-Norwalk, Ohio, Ruth Berner-Norwalk, Ohio, Duane Heyman-
Monroe, Michigan, Ulrike Gapp-Burgschwalbach, Laurel Heyman-

Monroe, Michigan.  Photo courtesy of Ulrike Gapp.

Ulrike Gapp visited us in May.  Here are the details of her trip.
May 16th.  Lenore and Elden Plue and daughter Ellen showed me the city
of Detroit. In the morning we went to the Pewabic Pottery and in the
afternoon we visited the Detroit Institute of Arts –viewing an exposition
“Medici/Michelangelo”. At dinner in an Italian restaurant I also met John
- the husband of Ellen – and Robert and Patty Plue.
May 17th.  In the morning Elden and I went to the Henry Ford Museum in
Dearborn. In the afternoon Lenore and Elden brought me to the farm of
their son Roger and his wife Susan at Fenton. On the way back home to
Westland we made a stop at the cottage of Lenore and Elden in Hamburg.
May 18th.  On Sunday Lenore and Elden drove me to Sandusky to Joan
Zorn’s house. After a potluck dinner at the home of Norma and Louis Zorn,
and meeting some of the cousins, there was a Board meeting. Later at
Joan’s house we had some visitors– her son Michel, his wife Debbie, their
children Kristin and Michel; Tim and his wife Rita, their children Amanda
and Amelie.
May 19th.  In the morning Joan and Norma drove with me to the house of
Ruth Berner in Norwalk. Ruth took me to League Elementary School, where
she volunteers. In the afternoon we went to Milan. We visited the Bed &
Breakfast House (Angel Welcome) owned by a friend of Joan and Norma.
She decorated all the rooms with angels and angel motifs. Then we visited
Schoepfle Garden in Birmingham.
May 20th.  Pearl and Norman Schwochow invited Joan, Norma and me for
lunch at their home in Clyde. On the way to Clyde we stopped at Hunt’s
Corners to see the Church and the Heymann House. On our way back to
Sandusky we stopped at the farm of Chase Heyman. Chase Heyman, his
daughter Jane Tinker and his son Kurt Heyman showed us the house and
the office. In the evening Joan, Norma and Louis drove with me along Lake
Erie. I could see Cedar Point.
May 21st.  The next morning Joan, Norma and Dorothy, Lou’s sister, accom-
panied me to the Merry-Go-Round Museum in Sandusky. In the afternoon
Carol Germond showed me some places in Norwalk. We picked up her
granddaughter Alex at the St. Peter Evangelical Lutheran Church. We

visited Carol’s house and the house of her daughter Beth. After that we
visited the old farm – where today her daughter Kathy and family live. In the
evening I accompanied Carol to a Tutor Appreciation Night.
May 22nd.  Joan, Norma and Carol and I toured a Wildlife Area and Fort
Meigs. We traveled on a mule-drawn canal boat on the Miami & Erie Canal
(Providence Metro Park at Grand Rapids). On our way back home we drove
through the city of Bowling Green.
May 23rd.  My last day in Ohio. Joan and Norma showed me the Great Bear
Lodge – an indoor water park resort – in Sandusky. After that we shopped
at Naturally Country in Norwalk. Joan and I had dinner at Norma and Lou’s
home. Later in the evening the cousins who accompanied me to the East,
Carol Germond, Ruth Berner, Laurel and Duane Heyman, arrived. We had to
wait awhile as the train to New York was late.

Continued on page 7
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HEYMANN HISTORICAL SOCIETY
5/17/2003 Statement of Income & Expenditures 7:58:02 AM

01/01/2002 to 12/31/2002
Account Increases Decreases

Beginning Balances 12/31/2001
RECEIVED NOT DEPOSITED 200.00

NATIONAL CITY BANK 366.65
READY ASSETS-MERRILL LYNCH 15,158.94

Total Beginning Balance 15,725.59
INCOME

COAT OF ARMS PRINTS 10.00
FAMILY COOKBOOKS 50.00
GLASS ORNAMENTS 15.00
HEYMANN GENEALOGY BOOKS 491.00
JACKETS 28.00
SWEATSHIRTS 84.00
WALL OF HONOR CERTIFICATES 5.00
DIVIDENDS 2,487.97
STOCK SALES 27.11
INTEREST 703.06
CHURCH 100.00
CEMETARY FENCE 150.00
FRIENDSHIP HALL 9,836.00
JGH REUNION 169.00

Total INCOME 14,156.14
EXPENDITURES

GENERAL ADMINISTRATION
REPAIRS 995.66
PROPERTY 1,251.00
LAWNCARE 1,730.00
MISC SUPPLIES 38.00
OFFICE SUPPLIES 14.00
ELECTRICITY 226.48
STATE FEES 100.00
DUES 15.00
POSTAGE 41.90
BANK CHARGES 170.00
MEMORIALS 150.00

Total GENERAL ADMINISTRATION 4,732.04
MERCHANDISE SALES

POSTAGE 25.17
Total MERCHANDISE SALES 25.17

NEWSLETTER
PRINTING 1,492.54
PROCESSING 237.01
OFFICE SUPPLIES 6.37
POSTAGE 1,193.87

Total NEWSLETTER 2,929.79
STOCKS & BONDS

FORD MOTOR CO 6% 5,000.00
Total STOCKS & BONDS 5,000.00

RESALE ITEMS
SWEATSHIRTS 105.86

Total RESALE ITEMS 105.86

Total EXPENDITURES 12,792.86

Ending Balances 12/31/2002 CROGHAN COLONIAL BANK 1,297.57
POSTMASTER ADVANCE DEPOSIT 79.87
READY ASSETS-MERRILL LYNCH 15,711.43

Total Ending Balances 17,088.87

Total INCOM E & EXPENDITURES 29,881.73 29,881.73

Heymann Historical Society 2002 Financial Statement
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Charitable Giving
The Heymann Historical Society is a Not–For–Profit corporation established December 15, 1981, dedicated to uphold-

ing our family heritage by preserving the Hunt’s Corners Church, researching and publishing the family genealogy and
preserving family memorabilia.

Please consider reducing your federal income taxes and avoid paying capital gains taxes on the current value of any
stock you may wish to transfer to the Heymann Historical Society. Remember that charitable gifts can reduce income taxes,
reduce capital gains taxes, and reduce estate taxes. If you have any questions regarding how to transfer your stock to the
Heymann Historical Society, please give board member and attorney David Hyman a call and he will be glad to assist you.
Office phone (419) 399–4916. Home phone (419) 399–4659.

Naming an organization and giving a life insurance policy is another way of completing your plans to help an organization
to continue after your death and makes a nice way to be remembered. A monetary gift in memory of a loved one that has
passed away is another option. Also you might consider naming the Heymann Historical Society in your own will. Contribu-
tions and memorials may be mailed at any time of the year to:  Heymann Historical Society, Kurt Heyman – Treasurer, 2417
Mudbrook Rd, Huron, OH 44839. Phone number (419) 433–6671. (Heymann Historical Society – Federal Tax ID # 34–
1365013).

Memorials and Contributions
November 2002 to May 2003

The Choir Loft Group
($25.01 TO $50.00)

GLEN HEYMAN ANAHEIM, CALIFORNIA

JACK & LOIS HOCKMAN LOMBARD, ILLINOIS

REV LLOYD LINDER FREMONT, OHIO

The Steeple Group
($100.01 TO $1,000.00)

STEVEN & JULIA FORD CHICAGO, ILLINOIS

DUANE & LAUREL HEYMAN MONROE, MICHIGAN

NEIL & MARY JANE HORN MAUMEE, OHIO

RICHARD & NANCY NEITHAMMER SALINE, MICHIGAN

The Bell Tower Group
($50.01 TO $100.00)

ULRIKE GAPP BURGSCHWALBACH,
 GERMANY

MAURICE & POLLY HEYMAN WORTHINGTON, OHIO

RICHARD & SALLY LOTT RAVENNA, OHIO

ELDEN & LENORE PLUE WESTLAND, MICHIGAN

OLGA SMITH ELKHART, KANSAS

The Altar Group
(UP TO $25.00)

BERNARD & PHYLLIS BUCHS WAKEMAN, OHIO

ROBERT & ALYCE FELSKE CASTALIA, OHIO

ANNETTA JANE GROGG OBERLIN, OHIO

MR & MRS HEER *MEMORIAL

ROBERT & BEVERLY HILL VERMILION, OHIO

ALLEN & DELORES KENDIEGH OBERLIN, OHIO

CHARLES & PHYLLIS ROGERS VERMILION, OHIO

TOM & TWILA TIPTON *MEMORIAL

A J & PAT WAGNER *MEMORIAL

BETTY WASSERMAN OBERLIN, OHIO

* Memorial in honor of
Paul Benjamin Heyman Jr. and Pauline Mae Heyman
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WE NEED YOUR HELP
If you can provide an adress for our Cousins listed below, please contact Jane

Heyman Tinker, 13211 Patten Tract Road, Monroeville, Ohio  44847.  Thank you.

Timothy & Debra S Arthur
Kent S Asmus
W Brent Barnes
Elizabeth M Behrens
Richard A & Jane Beran
Norman D Berner
Jack A Bright Jr
Tiana m Burkhammer
Richard & Sue E Burrey
Charles H Burrows
Thomas C Burrows
William C & Mary Ann Cabel
Judith H Caldwell
Rebecca L Camarata
Bruce & Carolyn J Camp
Elizabeth J Campi
Louise Carson
Richard W & Bonnie Carson
Raughna Catania
Jason & Katie Christen
Michael J & Carol Connelly
Marsha L Contreras
Sheri Y Cook
Jospeh W Crawford
Frank & Kristine A Dickey
Michael L Ebersole
Christel Schauss Ehlert
Donald & Laura A Fleck
Billy D & Monique Foley
David A & Karen Foos
Amy L Garcia
Kelly & Caren S Gardner
Gregg A Gerson
Eric D Gill
Herbert & Nancy L Goss
Sharon R Greiner
Vickie K Gunn
Craig A Haas
Denielle Haas
Shelly A Haas
Charles A & Dianne Hacker
Melissa A Hacker
Robert A & Sandy Hahn
Thelma Havens
Robert G & Barbara Heiman
Rodney H & Nancy Henderson
Douglas R Heyman
Gary L & Vicki Heyman
James C Heyman

Joan D Heyman
John A Heyman
Kenneth A Heyman
Milford R Heyman
Paula D Heyman
Richard L Heyman
Shelley A Heyman
William H Heyman
Frederick P & Kathleen Heymann
John H & Ruby Heymann
Richard P Heymann
Richard L Heymann Jr
Bryan Q Hockman
Diane G Hockman
David L & Linda Hoelzer
Lance & Stephanie Holloway
Sheila M Homolya
Rachel C Janzen
Caywood & Jane R Knapp
Mark & Cynthia L Kohle
Don Koontz
Kelly J Kuns
E Irene Lawrie
Claude & Sue R Ledes
Betty M Leppien
Terry J Leroux
Jane Leu
Ray A & Kathryn Linder
B Loraine Linebrink
Clifford E & Glenda Loose
Steven M & Christa Martin
Jon P McMullen
David A & Machell Mercer
Dennis R & Jillyn Mercer
Douglas J & Diana Mercer
Grant A Miller
Grace Mohr
Eileen M Morgan
Ian A & Amanda Myers
Matt & Martha K Mykytuk
Cathy G Norman
John D O’Donnell
Ann L Parker
Richard & Marilyn L Paye
Sean & Amy K Ragsdale
Beth A Reinbolt
Roberta E Ritter
Shaena K Robertson

George & Vera Roe
Alec J Rooney
Christopher L Sabin
Tracy D Sabin
Gretchen E Sauer
John C & Judith Sauer
Laura K Sauer
Nan M Sauer
Ron & Stacy M Serrato
Charles & Sherri L Shaffer
Jennifer L Shellhouse
Leslie K Sherman
Connie S Shively
John B & Shirley Smith
Patricia Spayd
Daniel D & Sue Steck
Vicki L Steck
Michael & Diane L Stevens
Michelle R Stewart
Dr. Edward J Stone
Roger E & Kathleen Talant
Dominic & Kathryn E Taliano

                                   ——Kurt Heyman

Church at Burgschwalbach, named ‘Evangelische Kirche von
Burgschwalbach’.  Johannes Heymann , served as minister here,

and his name and the dates 1559-1678 are engraved above an arch
leading to the pulpit.  This illustration graces a card that current

pastor Ingo Henrich  uses for official correspondence.  Illustration
provided by Rosi Seemann, courtesy of Ulrike Gapp.
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May 24th.  At 1:30 a.m. Kathy Smith - daughter of Carol - and Rita Zorn -
daughter-in-law of Joan - drove us to the depot at Sandusky. The train
traveled via Cleveland, Buffalo, Syracuse and Albany to New York. At 2:50
p.m. we reached Penn Station in New York City. After check-in at our hotel
and dinner in a Japanese Restaurant we took a tour on a double-decker bus,
for our first impressions of this city.
May 25th.  On Sunday morning we took a double-decker bus to Battery
Park. From there we took the ferry to the Statue of Liberty and to Ellis Island.
We toured Liberty Island; the Museum on Ellis Island and saw a film about
immigration. At the Wall of Honour we read the name of Philip William
Heymann. Back at Battery Park we saw the sculpture ‘The Sphere’, which
stood in the plaza of the World Trade Center. Wall Street also was on our
program – the New York Stock Exchange and the Federal Hall National
Monument. We went to Ground Zero, St. Paul’s Chapel and Trinity Church.
In the evening I wished to go to the Empire State Building to have a
panoramic view over the town. But when we arrived at the 86th Floor Obser-
vatory there were only clouds and we couldn’t see anything.
May 26th.  We left New York by train – via Newark and Trenton – to
Philadelphia. Our hotel was in the Historic District.  We visited Indepen-
dence Hall and the Liberty Bell Pavilion.
May 27th.  We took a Trolley Tour through the town of Philadelphia. In the
afternoon we walked to Christ Church and to Betsy Ross House. We
attended a theatrical performance about the rise of the first American flag.
After dinner in a German restaurant we saw the Lights of Liberty Show.
May 28th.  Took the train to Washington. We arrived at 11:30 a.m. at Union
Station. In the afternoon we went by metro to the National Zoo. They have
two Giant Pandas.
May 29th.  Today we took a Trolley Tour through town. First the Old Post
Office Tower, then the Ford Theatre, the White House and the National
Washington Cathedral. We drove through Georgetown, then to  Arlington
National Cemetery, where we visited the graves of President John F. Kennedy,
his wife Jacqueline and his brother Robert. At the Tomb of the Unknown
Soldier we saw the Changing of the Guard. We also saw the Lincoln Memo-
rial, the Vietnam Veterans Memorial and the Korean War Veterans Memo-
rial. After dinner Laurel, Duane and I walked to the Capitol Building, the
Washington Monument and to the Thomas Jefferson Memorial.
May 30th.  After breakfast I had to say Good-bye to Carol, Ruth, Laurel and
Duane. I went by taxi to the Ronald Reagan Airport, then on to Tampa/
Florida. Reva June and Bob Nasby showed me around Sarasota, Turtle
Beach and Siesta Beach.
May 31st.  On Saturday we visited Busch Gardens and later saw a show
‘World Rhythms on Ice’. We had dinner at a restaurant with views of zebras
and giraffes.
June 1st.  On Sunday we visited Myakka River State Park and toured in an
airboat on Lake Myakka - we saw some alligators. On our way back to
Sarasota we stopped at Casey’s Pass on the Gulf of Mexico.
June 2nd.  On Monday Reva June and I visited Bernice and John Meek, in
Sebring. On our way we stopped at Lake Placid (Town of Murals) and saw
some of the paintings.
June 3rd.  On Tuesday we met Reva June’s cousin - Faith Myers and her
husband Wayne. Together we took a boat trip. Later we had dinner at the
house of Reva June and Bob. Faith and Wayne and their son Ian joined us.
On June 4th, I departed the U.S., and arrived back home on June 5th.

I had such a great time in the United States. Many thanks to all the
cousins who made my trip so special and memorable.     Danke schön!

                                                                               ——Ulrike Gapp

Continued from page 3In Memoriam
Our deepest sympathies to family members and friends

Lorena E. Heiman, died October 29, 2002, Fort
Wayne, Indiana.  Age 91.

Doris Isabelle Moore, wife of LeRoy Adolphus
Moore, died December, 10, 2002.  Age 89, Page 460.

Harvey H. Heyman, died February 13, 2003, Oberlin,
Ohio.  Age 93, Page 331.

Donald Gustafson, died April 13, 2003, West
Stockbridge, Massachusetts.  Age 72, Page 984.

Herald Heyman Smith, died July 4, 2003, El Paso,
Texas.  Age  88, Page 1059.  Burial in the Fort Bliss Na-
tional Cemetery with wife Cecile Mary Davidge Smith,
who died in 1993.

Mary Florene Hyman, April 19, 2003, Van Wert, Ohio.
Age 94, Page 1194.  Retired in 1959 as a Major in the
U.S. Army Nurse’s Corp, she recieved a military funeral.

New Faces
Parker Alan Smith, February 7, 2003.
Parents–Alisa and Brad Smith, page
567.

Jonathan Robert Hougnon, page 461, and Amy Beth
Guest, married on July 20, 2002, San Antonio, Texas.

Stacey Jean Heyman, page 617, and William Nicholas
Horner, married on May 17, 2003, Painesville, Ohio.

Rachel Marinda Hyman, page 1175, and Greg Parrett,
married on June 14, 2003, Paulding, Ohio.

Katie Kaltenbach, page 566, and Jason Christen, married
on October 26, 2002, Monroeville, Ohio.

50th Wedding Anniversary, Louis and Norma (Herge)
Zorn, June 21, 1953.  Page 256.

60th Wedding Anniversay, Maurice and Polly (Cook)
Heyman, August 7, 1943.  Page 616.

Weddings & Anniversaries
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ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED

HEYMANN HISTORICAL SOCIETY

32972 THORNDYKE COURT

FARMINGTON HILLS, MI  48334

Heymann Historical Society Gifts, Souvenirs, and Collectibles

Several items are available for gift giving and collecting.

Heymann Historical Society
Gifts, Souvenirs, and Collectibles

Clothing embroidered with the Heymann Coat of Arms

Jackets—white poplin $28.00
Sweatshirts—white $28.00
Polo shirts—white $19.00
Golf caps—white or blue $10.00

Books
Heymann Genealogy books $75.00
Heymann Family Cookbook, 84 pages $10.00

Photos and Prints
Alpine group photo from 1993Cousins Trip $10.00
Aerial photo of Kaltenholzhausen $10.00
Cousins at Kaltenholzhausen $10.00
Heymann Coat of Arms in color,
suitable for framing $10.00
New Church sketch   $5.00
Old Church sketch   $5.00
Ellis Island Wall of Honor Certificate,
dated 1847   $5.00

Trinkets
150th Anniversary paperweight
etched Heyman Coat of Arms
and dates 1848–1998 $30.00
150th Anniversary glass tree ornament
etched Heymann Coat of Arms and
dates 1848–1998 $15.00
Heymann mugs, Coat of Arms, Church $10.00
Wooden replica of Hunt’s Corners Church $10.00
Etched bent glass plaques $50.00

These gifts are in stock and immediately available for shipping
(which is included in the price). All of the net proceeds from
these items go to the restoration and upkeep of the Hunt’s
Corners Church and Friendship Hall.

Please contact Mrs. David (Jackie) Hyman at 302 North
Cherry Street, Paulding, Ohio  45879. I can also be reached
by telephone at (419) 399–4659. Our email address is
dahyman@bright.net.
                                                    ——Jackie Hyman

When traveling through Ohio, please stop by Monroeville,
and visit the Church.  John Seaman at (419) 465-2633 or
Chase Heyman at (419) 668-0242 have a key and will be
pleased to show you around.  Also, the Church is available
for special events.  Contact John Seaman or any Trustee
for more information.
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